[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention Seniors, there was an error in lasts nights message regarding senior quotes.  The correct email to send your quote is kkhalaf@pasco.k12.fl.us  We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have already sent your quote please check to make sure that you sent it to kkhalaf@pasco.k12.fl.us  Remember senior quotes are due by November 11th.  Thank you and have a good evening.

